
 

 

Good Shepherd School 

620 Isham Street  

New York, Ny 10034 

 

December 6, 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

On December 22nd the second grade will have a classroom Christmas 

party. The theme will be A Charlie Brown Christmas. The students 

will enjoy an afternoon filled with fun activities and end with a 

Charlie Brown Christmas movie.  Only the second-grade students are 

allowed to dress down on this day. I would like the students to wear 

something from the Peanuts Gang to add to our Christmas theme  

if possible.  If locating an item regarding this theme becomes a 

challenge or costly, then they can wear a Christmas t-shirt or 

sweatshirt.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.                               

Thank you,                                    

Sincerely  

Mrs. Miralle  

2nd Grade Teacher  

 


